
PLEASE	READ	
New	Covid-19	Safety	Plan	

Updated	April	8,	2022	

	

At	KULINARYA,	our	staff	and	customer	SAFETY	is	our	Top	Priority	

BELOW	are	some	SAFETY	PLANS	following	the	guidelines	set	by	the	BC	
government:	

1. If	you	have	symptoms,	have	been	sick	or	have	been	in	contact	with	some	who	have	been	
diagnosed	with	COVID	19.	PLEASE	DO	NOT	ENTER	OUR	RESTAURANT.	

2. Please	use	provided	sanitizer	at	entrance		
3. If	you	have	travelled	outside	Canada	in	the	last	14	days,	PLEASE	DO	NOT	ENTER	OUR	

RESTAURANT	
4. We	encourage	you	to	use	tap	with	debit	or	credit	card	

	

You	will	notice	that	we	have	changed	a	few	things	in	our	restaurant.		

Here	is	what	we	are	doing	to	keep	everyone	safe:	

1. Hand	sanitizer	available	
2. Frequent	sanitation	of	high	touch	areas	and	in	between	customers	
3. Menus	can	either	be	viewed	online	using	QR	code	or	disposable	menus	upon	request	
4. Frequent	hand	washing/sanitizing	by	our	staff	

	

We	thank	you	for	your	cooperation	and	support.	We	are	in	this	together.	


